
LUVERNE INITIATIVES FOR TOMORROW DESIGN COMMITTEE                                                          
in partnership with the City of Luverne & the Luverne Area Chamber                                                                                       

are proud to announce that applications are now being accepted for the                                           

2025 MAIN STREET VETERANS BANNER PROJECT. 

Applications for this project will be accepted through May 1, 2025                                                  

on a first come, first serve basis. 

84 spots along Main Street are available annually. 

Banners will be put up prior to the 4th of July and will remain through the early fall.                      

Every effort will be made to return the banners to the sponsor when they come down. 

The cost of the 2025 VETERANS BANNER PROJECT is $125.                           

One side of the banner will have the photo and info of the veteran and                                            

the other side of the banner will say “Thank You for Your Service.”   

Let’s thank the brave men & women who have served this country with a banner!  

           Call for Info:   507.283.4061    

 

                       Fillable Application Available:  Www.LuverneChamber.com 


